
Parents, share your views on daycare services
  

The task force wants to know: 

Is it hard to find quality child care close to 
your work or home? 

Does your current child care service meet  
your family’s needs? 
 
What are your thoughts on the cost of child care? 
 
The commissioners are Corinne Haché, 
consultant and specialist in early childhood, 
and Pam Whitty, professor in early childhood 
education at the University of New Brunswick. 
 
The commissioners are working to determine 
how to best support the quality, affordability 
and accessibility of the child care sector. 

They need to hear from parents like you. 
 

Please complete the survey  
available online at 

www.gnb.ca/engagenb 
 
 

You have until November 2nd to complete  
the survey. 

 
For more information on the Child Care Task Force:
Web:  
www.gnb.ca/engagenb
Email:  
TaskForceChildcareReview@gnb.ca

 

The New Brunswick Child Care Sector Task 
Force is consulting New Brunswickers on how 
to make our daycare services better.  
 
Licensed child care provides an essential service  
for New Brunswick’s young families.  
 
If you are a parent or guardian of a child under  
the age of 12, we want to hear your views  
on child care.
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


